
Andy Waddell, Head of Insfrastructure Services PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP
Glasgow City Council
Land and Environmental Services e-mail: campaigning@gobike.org
231 George Street web: www.gobike.org
Glasgow
G1 1RX Ref: GCC/StGp

By e-mail to: land@glasgow.gov.uk 07 February 2017 

Dear Sir/Madam,

THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL (GARSCADDEN ROAD) (TRAFFIC REGULATION) ORDER 201_

Support

Thank you for your e-mail of 13 January and the opportunity to comment on this proposal.

GoBike! supports this Order. We are pleased to see that you propose to restrict parking allowing
the free movement of wheeled vehicles on Garscadden Road.  The purpose of roads is to allow
the passage of traffic, rather than the storage of motor vehicles.

Yours sincerely,

Convenor, GoBike!
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